
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Here’s an update on Security Deposit Cheques in Iraq 
  
It is our constant quest to deliver the best of services to our valued customers and 
enhance ‘ease-of-doing-business’ with Hapag-Lloyd and therefore effective 
September 4, 2022. We will discontinue the requirement of placing a Security Deposit 
Cheque for issuance of Import Delivery Documents (DOs) in Iraq.This applies only to 
all those containers for which destuffing will happen inside the terminal. 
  
Customers will be required to contact local office in case the validity of delivery order 
expires, to seek extension after payment of valid/applicable charges.For containers 
which are gated-out of the terminal for destuffing, payment of security deposit will be 
required as per prevailing process. 
  
If you should require additional information, please contact our customer service team 
at your location, who will guide you based on your individual situation. 
 


